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Weekly Newsletter 
 
Week ending Friday 23rd September 2022 
 
 
Thank you for joining us in Genes for Jeans day, the children have enjoyed a more relaxed 
approach to their uniform today! 
 
Well done to our year 5/6 Football Team that played last Friday, the children played brilliantly and 
drew one match, lost one match and won one match 5-0! Well done to Noah, Noah, Wade, 
George, Blake, Olly, Ronnie, Berat and Remie. The team is playing again tonight in the John 
Curran Cup - good luck guys! Our girls football team are playing on Saturday; go for it ladies!  
 
 
We are pleased to inform you that Miss Mead had joined us as our full-time Forest School Leader. 
We have updated the Forest School timetable this week; please follow this link to the correct 
website page and then click on your child’s year group… Class Pages | Bromstone Primary School 

(bromstoneschool.com) 

 

 
Free offer… 
 
If you would like to have a free haircut please email hello@bromstone.kent.sch.uk so we can get a 
voucher to you.  
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COVID Guidance 
Since 1st April 2022, routine testing has no longer been expected in education and children’s social 
care settings. Any child who shows symptoms of a respiratory infection, such as COVID-19, and 
has a high temperature or does not feel well enough to go to school is advised to try and stay at 
home and avoid contact with other people. They are NOT required to take a LFD Covid 19 test.  
Any parent who does decided to give their child a LFD test which proves positive should try and 
stay at home where possible and avoid contact with other people for 3 days after the day the test 
was taken. 
Further information can be found at the gov.uk and NHS links listed below. 
https://educationhub.blog.gov.uk/2022/03/30/living-with-covid-the-end-of-routine-testing-in-
schools-colleges-and-childcare-settings/ 
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/testing/test-results/positive-test-result/ 
 

Sports Clubs 
Monday – Gymnastics, (invitation only), Football year 3/4 
Tuesday – Rugby year 5/6, Girls Football year 5/6 
Wednesday – Multi-sports year 2  
Thursday – Football year 5/6 
Friday – Dodgeball year 3/4, Netball year 5/6 
 
KS2 Choir is on Tuesday after school in the hall with Mrs Swallow and finishes at 4.10pm. 
 
 
The gates are only open from 8.40-8.50 am. We will be promptly shutting the gates at 8.50am. Please 
ensure that your children are on time. 
 
Breakfast Club entry is at the main school entrance at the side of the school, next to the school car park. 
The gate will be open for 5 minutes from 8am – 8.05am. If you require a place at Breakfast Club or After 
School Club you will need to book this on-line at www.schoolmoney.co.uk 
 
If you need to talk to a member of staff please phone the office or email hello@bromstone.kent.sch.uk 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Toni Moon and Emma Ribbans – Heads of School 
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